
  

  

   

HOUR 24 REPORT – #101 finishes 12th, #73 wins its class 

 

 

The #101 BMW M6 GT3 of Christian Krognes, David Pittard, Mikkel Jensen, and Jordan 

Pepper, has completed the 2020 edition of the Nürburgring 24 Hour race, and 

finished in 12th overall after 83 laps, and an intense competition. 

The car remained in competition for the win until the final three hours, after it was 

forced into the garage for repairs after sustaining damage on Mikkel Jensen’s final 

stint. 

David Pittard was the last driver in the car and took the car over the line, while the 

#100 car was retired with just under two hours to go. 



  

  

 

 

 

 

In the SP8T class, Walkenhorst Motorsport’s BMW M4 GT4 won the classification 

after leading the race throughout, with Neil Verhagen, Daniel Harper, and Max 

Hesse securing the win for the BMW Junior Team, while it was a success for the 

team in getting both its GT4 cars to the finish, with the #74 of Ben Tuck, Jörg Breuer, 

Dirk-Tobias Wahl, and Sami-Matti Trogen driving the car. 

  

 


